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29th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Tombola Prizes for Xmas Fayre 
 
We are hoping to have a Tombola Stall at this year’s Xmas Fayre. 
 
Children are invited to come to school in their own clothes for three days and 
bring in a contribution towards the fayre which will be held after school on 
Friday 10th December 2021. 
 
On Friday 5th November 2021  Bottles  
On Friday 12th November 2021 Toiletries 
On Friday 26th November 2021  Chocolates, sweets or biscuits. 
 
All contributions would be most welcome; thank you for your continued 
support of the PTA. 
 
 
 
Seagrave Village Primary School PTA 
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